MOUNT SINAI ELEMENTARY SCHOOL **MOUNT SINAI, NY**

Mr. Rob Catlin, Principal Mr. Brian McCarthy, Acting Asst. Principal

June 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians of Incoming Fourth Grade Students,

The following lists the basic supplies your child will need in Fourth Grade in September:

6 plastic folders with pockets (1 red,	1 pink eraser
yellow, 1 blue, 1 green, 1 black, 1 orange)	1 (4 oz.) bottle of Elmer's glue labeled
1 small box of crayons labeled with child's	with child's name
name	1 small bottle of hand sanitizer to fit in
2 yellow highlighters labeled with child's	your child's desk
name	1 box of tissues
2 blue pens labeled with child's name	1 package antibacterial hand wipes
2 black sharpies labeled with child's name	1 smock stored inside a gallon zip lock
1 mesh zipper pouch for pencils	bag labeled with child's name
Kid scissors	

Mr. Ia	<u>nnacchino</u>	Mrs. Nania		
	4 marble notebooks		4 marble notebooks	
	1 package of sharpened #2 pencils 1 box of gallon size Ziploc bags		1 individual handheld canister pencil sharpener labeled with child's name	
	1 box of gailon size ziploc bags		One 1 ½ inch three ring binder	
			1 box of gallon size Ziploc bags	
Mrs. L	<u>æderle/Mrs. Kotarski</u>		3 1 6	
	5 marble notebooks	Mrs. S	Mrs. Schreck	
	1 package of sharpened #2 pencils		4 marble notebooks	
	1 individual handheld canister pencil		1 package of sharpened #2 pencils	
	sharpener labeled with child's name		1 box of gallon size Ziploc bags	
Mrs. M	<u>latz</u>			
	5 marble notebooks	Mr. W	<u>alsh</u>	
	1 package of sharpened #2 pencils		4 marble notebooks	
	1 individual handheld canister pencil		1 package of sharpened #2 pencils	
	sharpener labeled with child's name		1 individual handheld canister pencil	
	1 gallon sized Ziploc bag (not a whole box)		sharpener labeled with child's name	
			1 box of gallon size Ziploc bag	

Choose one notebook to be your Writing Notebook and decorate it by gluing pictures on the front and back that will give you ideas to write about. If you'd like, you may Mod Podge it to help it last throughout the school year. The Writer's Notebook should be completed for the first day of school. Have fun with it!

Sincerely, The Fourth Grade Teachers